
 
 
 
 
 

 

April 21st, 2023 
 
 
Hello Brighouse Families, 
 
First reminder. . .Frozen Yogurt orders for next Friday are due today, please don’t forget if you 
want to order for your child(ren).  Please use the Brighouse Hot Lunches link: 
https://brighouse.hotlunches.net/admin/?sid=&un=0 
 
We are a week away from the launch of our Traffic Circle Experiment in May, please remember 
to review the attached plan for neighbourhood parking and the traffic circle arrangement.  
Thank you to all the families that are already taking the initiative to follow the Right-hand exit 
turn, dropping off on the outside lane and even walking into school.  We anticipate that things 
will be very smooth when we make the full start on May 1st. 
 
We would like to remind our Grade 4 and 7 parents that the Ministry Learning Survey is open 
until April 28th and we are hoping everyone is able to complete the survey and provide us with 
the important data.  The Grade 4 and 7 students are completing the survey with their classroom 
teachers. https://www.awinfosys.com/SurveyFull1/central/main/access.asp 
 
We hope you enjoy the weekend ahead. 
 
Be safe, be active and get outside, 
 
 
Mr. A. Ferguson   Ms. L. Scharf 
Principal    Vice-Principal 
 
 
Please note the following important information and upcoming dates: 
 
April 17th to 21st 
  

1. Tuesday, April 25th: HUB Cycling Program 
 

2. Thursday, April 27th: Gardening Day and Young Actors Project 
 

3. Friday, April 28th: Frozen Yogurt Day 
 
 
April 24th to 28th   
 

Monday: Fruit and Veggie 

Young Actors Project and HUB Cycling 

Tuesday:   Young Actors Project and HUB Cycling 

Wednesday: Young Actors Project 

Thursday: Young Actors Project 

Friday: Young Actors Project 

Grade 7 Richmond Secondary Day 

 


